COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3.

20th February, 1924.

Dear 8ir,

I shall be glad to reseive a reply to the
enquiry contained in my letter of the 8th ultimo
rolative to the Boiler Survey of the steamor " GREEJA?,

I am, Dear 8ir,
Yours faithfully,

Assistant to the Secretary.

George Payne Hag.,

W LISBON.
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